MINUTES of SPECIAL MEETING
CITY COUNCIL MEETING
CITY OF DRAKESBORO
Held October 14, 2019

The City Council of the City of Drakesboro, Kentucky met in a special session in the City
Community Center, Drakesboro, Kentucky, at 4:00 p.m. on October 14, 2019. Mayor Mike
Jones called the meeting to order. Mayor called roll and the following members were present:
Larry Shrodes, Tex Allen, Joe Studer, Chad Davis, Frank Schmautz, and Mayor Mike Jones.
Scott Newman was absent.

Mayor opened meeting and explained that at the English RV park there were 2 pumps, but only
one was currently working. At Keegan, there was 1 pump, but there needed to be one more.
Mayor presented 2 estimates for 4 pumps from KLM and Endesol. Mayor stated that if they
bought 4 and installed them 2 that are currently working could then be held as spares and the
ones that are not working could be rebuilt as spares.

Frank Schmautz stated that as the budget contained maintenance money, he liked the idea of
having spares. Mayor stated that Phillip Hardison recommended the more expensive pump,
which in his opinion required less maintenance.

Frank accepted the recommendation but thinks that in order to be good stewards of the city and
the fact the city could not do the installation themselves, that they should only buy two pumps.

Mayor asked for Motion to buy 2 pumps from KLM Sales & Service. Frank Schmautz made
Motion to buy two pumps and Joe Studer seconded motion. Motion passes to buy 2 pumps from
KLM Sales & Services.

Mayor asked for Motion to adjourn. Frank Schmautz made motion. Chad Davis seconded
motion to adjourn.
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